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February 21, 2022 

 

 

Representative Tim Miller  

329 State Office Building  

100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155  

 

Re: HF 2815 - Surreptitious intrusion cases statute of limitations 

 

 

Dear Representative Miller: 

 

Our Association is aware of the case from Renville County and we thank you for 

your leadership in authoring this bill which will allow County Attorneys to prosecute 

persons who commit this crime but which crime is not discovered until after the running of 

the current Statute of Limitations. The Minnesota County Attorneys Association fully 

supports your bill.  

 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 
 

     Robert M. Small 

     Executive Director   


